
                                                        ROSS TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 
                                                                    MONTHLY MEETING 
                                                                          JULY 6, 2015 
 
  
     The Regular Monthly meeting of the Ross Township Supervisors was called to order by Chairman 
Beers with members Vice Chairman Drake and Supervisor Kresge present.   The meeting began at 
7:00 p .m. with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  Solicitor Dunn was absent. 
 
     A motion was made by Vice Chairman Drake to approve the minutes of the June 1, 2015 meeting 
and the Treasurer's report as presented.  The motion was seconded by Supervisor Kresge and carried. 
 
The following bids were opened and read in response to the Township's request for bids on road 
materials and paving: 
 
Midland Asphalt Materials, Inc. for 5,000 gallons of CRS-2PM or RS-2pm oil   $3.87 per gallon; 
 
Shiffer Bituminous Service Co.   for 5,000 gallons of CRS-2PM or RS-2pm oil   $3.00 per gallon. 
 
Hanson Aggregates Pa. LLC         for 300 tons more or less of AAshto #3-$10.00 per ton,  2a stone $7.25 
per ton,  AAshto #1-$10.00 per ton,  AAshto #57-$13.35 per ton,  #8 stone-$14.00 per ton,  2RC-$6.00 
per ton,   Cold patch-$95.75 per ton,  Gabion-$15.25 per ton,  3A modified-$8.00 per ton. 
 
Bruce George Paving & Excavating, Inc. -Mountain Woods Rd. scratch leveling,  Mountain Woods 
Rd. wearing,  Spruce Rd., Owl Hollow Rd.,  Pine Cone Ct. including line striping $289,175.16. 
 
Hanson Aggregates Pa. LLC-Mountain Woods Rd. scratch leveling,  Mountain Woods Rd. wearing, 
Spruce Rd., Owl Hollow Rd., Pine Cone Ct. including line striping $293,107.04. 
 
Chairman Beers moved to award the bids to Shiffer Bituminous Service Co. for oil,  Hanson Aggregates 
for materials and Bruce George Paving and Excavating, Inc for paving work.  The motion was seconded 
by Vice Chairman Drake and carried.  
 
OPEN TO THE PUBLIC-NONE 
 
PLANS- NONE 
 
OLD BUSINESS-NONE 
 
NEW BUSINESS-NONG 
 
ROAD FOREMAN REPORT-Some discussion took place concerning a pipe on Spruce and the Road 
Foreman explained his plan.  
I t was noted that the mowing (first pass) is near completion. 
 
The Road Foreman asked if we are going to pave all the roads on the bid list and the Chairman 
responded "yes" . 
 



RECEIPTS & EXPENDITURES-After a review of the bills to be paid, a motion was made by Vice Chairman 
Drake, seconded by Supervisor Kresge to pay the bills as presented.  The motion carried. 
 
              There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:10 p.m.. 
 
                                                                                                                    Respectfully submitted, 
  
                                                                                                                    Doris Price, Secretary 
                                 
 
 
 
 
 


